
 
CLUB NIGHT 

 

Tuesday 17th April 2012 
 

The 991 Launch in South Africa to Club Presidents 
 
PCV President Will Darvall and Vice President Peter Harrison joined a contingent of Porsche Club 
Presidents from all around the world at beautiful, multicultural, fascinating Capetown in December 
2011, to witness the unveiling of the new 911, the 991.  Will will enlighten us as to the wonders of this 
event, which will include the playing of a breathtaking launch video and photographs. 
 

 
One of Will’s favourite photos – the 991’s at the Cape of Good Hope, South Africa 

 
 

The format of the evening will be our usual programme of socialising, dining at tables, topical 
presentations, meeting new members and hearing about competition results, social news and 
forthcoming events.  
 
Time: 6:30 for 7:00 PM start.  

Venue: Porsche Centre Melbourne, 109-111 Victoria Parade, Collingwood  

New members are most welcome. 

Members: Complimentary / Guests: $10 contribution to be collected on the night.  

No RSVP is required, but please note that we are catering for a turnout of 140 people so it is 
suggested you arrive promptly to guarantee a seat.  
 

P o r s c h e  C l u b  o f  V i c t o r i a  I n c .  
A B N  2 3  2 2 9  0 9 1  9 7 4  

P . O .  B o x  9 1 1  K e w  V i c  3 1 0 1  
T e l e p h o n e  0 3  9 8 1 7  6 9 1 1  

E - m a i l  –  a d m i n i s t r a t o r @ p c v . c o m . a u  


